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June , 2021


 
President and Members
City Council
City of Pittsburgh


RE: 4726 & 4728 Hatfield Street	                                                                                                ENCROACHMENT


Dear President and Members of City Council:


We have a request for an encroachment permit at 4726 & 4728 Hatfield Street, in the 9th Ward, 7th Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached. 

JOE KONZIER, is proposing to construct a new set of concrete entry steps, landing and a railing leading to the entryways of two new single family homes.  The steps will encroach into the public sidewalk the same distance or less as all the other homes on the street.

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.

		

Sincerely,



					             Karina Ricks
					             Director
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